
 

 

 

December 1, 2018 

 

Commitment to the National Antimicrobial Use (AMU) Reduction & Stewardship Strategy 

New-Life Mills remains committed to producing safe products in compliance with all regulatory 

and Canadian Food Inspection Agency requirements.  In addition to this, New-Life Mills is also 

committed to the National Antimicrobial Use (AMU) Reduction & Stewardship Strategy that has 

been mandated by Chicken Farmers of Canada.  

Consequently, New-Life Mills will not be using Category I or II antibiotics preventively as 

of December 31, 2018. We remain committed to the health and wellness of all the animals 

for which we produce feed.  As such, any medications prescribed by flocks currently under 

the care of licensed veterinarians would be used in manufacture. 

It is important that all producers and industry partners work together to ensure that compliance is 

obtained.  Working to reduce the use of antibiotics in poultry production is an industry wide 

priority. 

Should you have any questions regarding the Reduction & Stewardship Strategy, please don’t 

hesitate to reach out to any New-Life Mills representatives.  

Sincerely,  

 
Lisa Hodgins M.Sc. 

Monogastric Nutrition Manager 

New-Life Mills 

420 Sheldon Drive, Unit 201 

Cambridge, ON 

N1T 2H9 


